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Dear Angus 

PFC, LIBRTO: 

We recently spoke about the possibility of the PFC being asked to process English 
plasma. I told you that, since the PFC's ability to undertake this work appears 
to hinge on the conclusion of a shift -working: agreement with its staff, I have 
asked DSS's Personnel Division, in consultation with Siki'J colleagues, to 
consider what the chance of reaching such an agreement. 

I reported this on 26 February to the Pclicy Steering Group which is planning 
the new Blood Products Laboratory, arid said I thought it unlikely that any 
indication of whether en agreement might be possible would emerge before late in 
April. The Group therefore decided to recommend to its parent Joint Management 
Committee that it should proceed for the moment on the assumption that the BPL 
will process all plasma for England and Wales and that PFC will, as agreed, 
process plasma for Northern Ireland as well as Scotland (though I 11nderstard this 
is still not being done). If, within a reasonable time, it seems likely that the 
PFC will be able to introduce a full 3-shift system, it may not be too late to 
take account of the fact. The important thing is not to hold up planning until 
we know whether the PFC can contribute to the fractionation of Erg'lish and Welsh 
plasma. 

Yours sincerely 
_._._._._._._._._._._..~ 

GRO-C: John. 
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